
Business Owner of Isleton: 

The students of Isleton School will parade down Main Street, starting at  

10:30 am on Thursday October 31st.   

They will line up at the school and will parade as far as the Chinese Pavilion Park 
 

If you’d like to watch the parade and distribute candy to the kids, this is the 
time and place! The classes will be grouped together, and the lead student for 

each class will have a container for the candy. Please drop your candy into each 
class’s container. There are nine classes, (approx. 25 students each).  It’s easiest 

to have the candy pre-bagged and ready to drop into the containers.  
 

Even if your business isn’t on Main Street where the kids are parading, you can 
still come down and join a group of us lining the street to watch.   

 

THE KIDS WILL WALK AS FAR AS THE CHINESE PAVILION PARK  
 

These are the kids of Isleton!  Come out and admire all of the 
fun and spooky costumes! 

 


